First Time with The Grove?
Click here to fill out our digital Connect Card.

Need Prayer?
Click here.

Onlize Giving

Click here or text an amount to 843-21

BEING CHANGED BY GOD,

LiU: TO REACH ALL PEOPLE.


https://thegrove.cc/connectcard
https://thegrove.cc/prayer
https://thegrove.cc/give
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ARRRECIHANMIC

DINNER + TRAINING

P

We are so excited to celebrate all of
our Volunteers!

Whether you've been a volunteer
this past year or will be a new volunteer
starting this fall, join us in the Worship

Center on Wednesday, August 10 at 6 PM.

We'll have dinner, a time of worship, and
a word of encouragement from Pastor
Daniel. And of course, you'll receive a
gift of appreciation!

Some ministries will be having
individual training as we get ready to
kick off another church calendar year. If
you volunteer in more than one ministry,
you will need to choose which one
training to attend. Be on the lookout

for communication from your ministry
leaders. Childcare is not available.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER
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https://thegrove.cc/register

Grove Family Night begins on August 24!
Come be a part of Bible Study on
Wednesdays from 6:30-8 PM.

There is something for everyone: Early
Childhood (infant-kinder), Kids (grades 1-4),
Preteen (grades 5-6), Jr. High, High School,

Men’s, Women’s, Spanish, and Deaf
Bible Studies.

Visit thegrove.cc/familynight for details
on how you can get connected with each
ministry. Men's & Women’s Bible Study also
meets on Wednesday mornings.

Click Here to Learn More


https://thegrove.cc/familynight
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Appreciation

The Grove is excited to kick off the school

season by celebrating educators!

We would like to show our appreciation with
a gift and a free meal available for educators
and their families. All others may join them

for $5 per person.

It you are an administrator or teacher and
would like to attend our celebration during
one of the services next weekend, August
6/7, please let us know you are coming at
thegrove.cc/educator. Feel free to forward

this link to a special educator in your life.

Click Here to Register
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https://thegrove.cc/educator

Are you new to The Grove? Or
have you been here a while, but are

looking to get plugged in?

Come to Starting Point next
Sunday, August 7 at 8:30 AM in
Room D-3. Representatives from
different ministries and programs

will be there to give you an
~overview and to answer questions.

Registration is not required; email
Hannah at hlogan@thegrove.cc
with any questions.



FINANCIAL

Do you know what having Financial
Peace really means? Do you want to use
money the way God intended?

Financial Peace University (FPU) will teach
you these things, plus so much more. We
have the unique opportunity of offering
you FPU online for FREE, from now until
the end of the year. Click the link below
to create a free account and get started!

We will also be offering a hybrid (partly
in-person, partly online) class this fall
(more information coming soon). It is our
desire that everyone goes through this

class at least one time.



https://thegrove.cc/FPU

Paul’s L.ast Needs and Words
2 Timothy 4:9-22

Daniel Bishop Lead Pastor

1. Paul was a leader, a fighter, a
discipler, and a frail human.

2. Some of Paul’s friends were
hurttul, some were helpful, a few

were loyal, and others were out doing
God’s work.

3. Paul’s needs:
a. Company

b. Cloak

c. Books and parchments

4. Paul knew God stood with him and
strengthened him to complete the
miss1on.

5. Paul was rescued from every evil
attack and brought safely into God’s
heavenly Kingdom.

6. Paul’s last words: “The I.ord be with
your spirit. Grace be with you all.”
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